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Kimley-Horn Expands Presence in Northeast with White Plains Office 

White Plains, NY – April 20, 2017 – Kimley-Horn of New York has opened a full-service office in 

White Plains to better serve Tri-State area clients. The office offers site civil, transportation, 

environmental planning, and landscape architecture/land planning services. This is Kimley-Horn’s fifth 
location in the Northeast—adding to its presence in New York City, NY; Princeton, NJ; Philadelphia, 

PA; and Pittsburgh, PA.  

Kimley-Horn welcomes seven new team members as part of the office’s opening: Mike Junghans, 
P.E.; David Schiff, AICP, PP; John Canning, P.E; Jason Cheong, P.E.; Andrea Connell, LEED Green 

Associate; Chris Orofino, P.E.; and David Rosenberg, E.I.T. The team offers more than 100 years of 

collective professional experience on a diverse range of projects and embraces Kimley-Horn’s 
commitment to bring unique and innovative solutions to clients. 

“I’m excited to partner with some of the most respected and creative land development professionals 
in the Hudson Valley,” says Kevin Van Hise, PLA, an owner at Kimley-Horn. “Their local expertise 
coupled with Kimley-Horn’s national client practice will add value for our clients and help the firm grow 
in a strategic market.” A leader of Kimley-Horn’s landscape architecture/land planning practice, Kevin 
will transition from the firm’s Manhattan location to White Plains and help lead the office’s future 
growth. 

Several projects are already underway with the White Plains team—including a one million square 

foot research and development campus in Greenburgh; a mixed-used development in Harrison; a 

600+ unit multi-family development in White Plains; a commercial development in Long Island; and a 

new location for a Wegmans in Harrison. The White Plains office is located at 1 North Lexington 

Avenue, Suite 1575, White Plains, NY 10601 and its phone number is 914-368-9200. 

Kimley-Horn of New York is affiliated with Kimley-Horn and Associates, a 2,800-person firm with more 

than 75 offices nationwide. It has been named 10 times as one of FORTUNE’s 100 Best Companies 

to Work For and is ranked among the top 50 design firms in the nation by Engineering News-Record. 

Kimley-Horn provides planning and design consulting services related to transportation, aviation, the 

environment, land development, transit, urban planning/landscape architecture, and water resources. 

For more information, please visit www.kimley-horn.com. 
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